
Ms. Marie Diur joined the United Nations Office at Geneva as Chief of the Interpretation Service in December 

2017, after nearly ten years at the United Nations Office at Vienna, initially as Chief of the French Booth and then as 

Chief Interpreter. Marie’s thirty year career in interpretation spans over twelve years’ freelance work for UN 

agencies, the European Union, and the private market up until 2001 when she joined UN Headquarters as a Staff 

Interpreter.   

Her language portfolio comprises French (A), English, Spanish, Italian, Portuguese, and Swedish (C) and is 

complemented by a Maîtrise en langues étrangères appliquées (Université Toulouse-le-Mirail), a DEA en littérature 

française, francophone et comparée (Université Bordeaux 3), a Post-graduate Diploma in Conference Interpretation 

(PCL-London) and a Ph.D. in Humanities (Universidad Pablo de Olavide-Sevilla).   

 

Before her retirement in June 2024, Marie Diur was UNOG anti-racism advocate and chair of the working group on 

racism  

 
 

 

I will speak about the fact that AI will not be replacing interpreters. 
 


